
  

 U.S. Department of Justice 
 
 National Security Division 
 
 
 
Foreign Investment Review Section Washington, D.C.  20530 
 
 August 27, 2021 
By E-File 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L St., N.E.  
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 

Re: Five9 Inc., FCC File Nos. ITC-T/C-20210731-00112, WC 21-316  
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 

On behalf of the Committee for the Assessment of Foreign Participation in the United 
States Telecommunications Service Sector (“the Committee”), the U.S. Department of Justice 
(“USDOJ”) requests that the Commission refer the above-referenced application to the 
Committee for review pursuant to Executive Order (“E.O.”) 13913, to determine whether this 
application poses a risk to the national security or law enforcement interests of the United States.  
USDOJ believes that such risk may be raised by the foreign participation (including the foreign 
relationships and ownership) associated with the application, and a review by the Committee is 
necessary to assess and make an appropriate recommendation as to how the Commission should 
adjudicate this application.  As with any application that is referred to the Committee, USDOJ 
further requests that the Commission defer action on this application until the Committee has 
concluded its review.    
 

Thank you for your consideration. 
 

Sincerely, 
8/27/2021

X David Plotinsky
David Plotinsky
Acting Chief
Signed by: DAVID PLOTINSKY

David Plotinsky 
Acting Chief 
Foreign Investment Review Section 
National Security Division 
U.S. Department of Justice 



  

cc: FCC-TTelecom@fcc.gov  
David Krech (via e-mail at david.krech@fcc.gov) 
Adrienne McNeil (via e-mail at Adrienne.McNeil@fcc.gov) 
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